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7 July 2023 

 

Deputy Pádraig O'Sullivan 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Dublin 2 

 

PQ 31113/23: To ask the Minister for Health the reason the HSE Health Sector 

Employment Report for April 2023 does not contain the equivalent staff breakdown 

details for Cork University Hospital, which are provided for the Mercy University 

Hospital and the South Infirmary University Hospital.  

 

Dear Deputy O'Sullivan, 

I refer to your recent parliamentary question in relation to staffing which was forwarded to the 

Health Services Executive (HSE) by the Department of Health for direct reply.  

Staffing information is collated on the basis of service, care group, hospital, hospital group and 

community healthcare organisation by staff category, staff group and grade group. 

Unfortunately, due to a formatting error this standard detail for Cork University Hospital was 

not visible for a short time in the South/ South West Hospital Group published employment 

report. The most recent report (May 2023) showing this information is available here.  

I wish to take this opportunity to apologies to the Deputy for the inconvenience caused. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Des Williams 

General Manager 

https://www.hse.ie/eng/staff/resources/our-workforce/workforce-reporting/ssw-hg-employment-report-may-23.pdf

